## UNIVERSITY OF LONDON APPOINTMENTS BOARD SENATE HOUSE, W.C.1

Secretary:
H. R. WALTERS, M.C., B.SC., A.M.I.E.E.
Deputy Secretary:
MISS M. C. ROBERTSON, M.A.

Telephone: MUSEUM 6682 MUSEUM 8000

12th February, 1951.

Dear Mr. Jenkins.

HB/JK

Thank you for your letter of 8th February. I will do my best to assart you in filling the vacancies of which you have notified me and will get into touch with suitable candidates on my register.

Yours sincerely,

Assistant Secretary.

E. H. Jenkins, Esq., The Headmaster, Queen Elizabeth's, Barnet.